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Friday 1st April 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I can’t believe that we have come to the end of our second term in school; there has been lots of 

teaching and learning taking place. 

 

Easter Holidays: 

School closes today (Friday 1st April) at 3.30 pm for our Easter holidays, school reopens on Tuesday 

19th April at 8.55 am. 

 

Summer Term School Uniform: 

 

 Blue checked/red checked dress 

 

 

-neck or crew neck maroon jumpers/sweatshirts 

 

 

 

COVID Update from Friday 1st April: 

We have had a huge number of positive cases of COVID (pupils and staff) this half term, more than 

any other time and we have just about managed to keep every class open.  However as new guidelines 

are in place (see below) please can I again ask that any pupil who is not 100% well does not attend 

school; it will be a very last resort to close a class. 

 

 Adults with the symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or 

feel unwell, should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel 

well enough to resume normal activities and they no longer have a high temperature 

 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home 

and avoid contact with other people. They can come back to school when they no longer have 

a high temperature, and they are well enough to attend 

 

 

 Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young 

people aged 18 and under, who test positive, the advice is to stay at home for 3 days or until 

100% well 
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Absence Reporting: 

I know that some of you are using Class Dojo to report an absence however teaching staff cannot 

guarantee that they will see Dojo messages if they are teaching or if they are off site. 

So, could I please ask all parents and carers that the school office must be contacted if your child is 

absent from school before 9.00 a.m. each day. 

 

School Kitchen Hygiene Rating: 

I am very pleased to announce that our school kitchen had a routine visit from the Environmental 

Health Team and they have again been awarded a Food Hygiene Rating of 5 (the highest rate that is 

awarded).  Well done to the whole team! 

 

School Meals: 

On Monday 25th April as well as a new menu, we will be operating a new system where you will be able 

to go online order meals from home, view recipes, check ingredient information and block dishes that 

contain certain allergens. Parent pay will still be in operation for payments.  

How this will work: 

 Pay each week in advance 

 Pre order food each day before 8.55 a.m. with your child at home ( you can pre-order for the 

whole week or term too) 

 At lunchtime, your child will select their name from a touch screen and will be served the 

meal that you have both chosen 

Before the day, you will receive an email from School Grid on how to set up an account with them. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Have a blessed Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Barker 

Headteacher 

 


